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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Monday 17th June - Y5/6 

Leadership Incursion 

Monday 17th June -  

Friday 28th June  

Y 3/4 Swimming 

Thursday 27th June - 

Parent/Teacher Interviews - 

SCHOOL FINISH 11AM 

Friday 28th June - Last Day 

of Term 2 -  

School Finishes @ 2.25PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beanies $15 at the office 

Keilor Heights Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we meet and learn together, the Wurundjeri People of the Kulin Nation, and we  

recognise their enduring connection to the land, waters and culture. We pay our respects 

to their Elders past and present.  

 

World's Greatest Shave 

Today Mr Lynch had his head shaved as part of the World's Greatest Shave Fundraiser event! 
It was fantastic to see so many of our students cheering and supporting as Chloe from 5/6A 
took to his head with a pair of shearers (I'm sure no one will notice the little side bits missed 
behind his ears, or perhaps he has invented a new fashionable trend!). 

It was also wonderful to see so many crazy hair dos, bright colours, and superhero costumes 
out in the yard. Thank you to all families who were able to donate. Our community has  
managed to raise an outstanding amount of $404.25 in cash donations, along with over $500 
on the webpage. Well done to Mr Lynch and everyone involved! 
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2024 CSEF Applications 

Camp, Sports & Excursions Fund (CSEF) application forms for the 2024 

school year are now available from the school office. 
If you are a parent/foster parent/guardian, and you hold a Health Care Card or Pension  

Concession Card (in your name) that is still valid  then you are eligible to apply.  

 

DON’T FORGET TO REAPPLY EACH YEAR - 

FORMS AT THE OFFICE 
 

 

Year 5/6 Climb Your Own Mountain Incursion 

On Monday the 17th of June, as part of our Leadership Program, students from 
Years 5/6 will be participating in an incursion with Motivational Speaker, Lorin 
Nicholson. 

Students will be immersed in a whole day of activities, including hearing about Lorin’s personal motivational story, a  
workshop learning about the 10 keys for Personal Leadership, interactive team building activities and learning how to apply 
learnt strategies to navigate life’s challenges with resilience. We are looking forward to seeing our Year 5/6 students engage 
and take on new perspectives about what it means to be a leader and how to approach life and face challenges with a 
Growth Mindset. 

Year 3/4 Swimming 

Our Year 3/4s will start their Swimming Program on Monday next week as part of 
the Swimming in Schools initiative. Students will be provided with the  
opportunity to learn how to swim and develop lifelong skills in water safety to 
reduce their risk of drowning and injury.  

This program will be running for the next two weeks (apart from Thursday the 
27th June), and we please ask families to remember to pack a towel, spare pair of 
underwear and a bag to put wet clothes in at the end of the lesson. Goggles and  
a swimming cap are an optional item. We ask that swimmers be worn under the student's school uniform to save time  
changing when they arrive at the pool. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone, rug up! 

Warm regards, 

Rosie 
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ICAS Assessments 

 

KHPS has given students from Years 3-6 the opportunity to participate in the ICAS assessments. 

ICAS is a school competition that inspires, celebrates, and challenges millions of school students across Australia,  

New Zealand, and the world. 

The competition questions are set in modern, real-world scenarios where school students are assessed on their ability to 

apply classroom learning to new contexts, using higher order thinking and problem-solving skills. The subjects span literacy 

(English, Writing and Spelling Bee) and Mathematics.  

Interest for ICAS has been emailed via Compass, for those students wishing to participate in the assessments offered. 

The dates for the various subjects are as follows: 

Writing:  Week Beginning 5th August (Week 4)  

English: Week Beginning 12th August (Week 5) 

Spelling:  Week Beginning 19th August (Week 6) 

Mathematics: Week Beginning 26th August (Week 7) 

Students involved, will be notified of the actual day and dates when confirmed. 
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